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Overview 

This bill requires county boards that contract with other individuals or agencies to 

provide adult mental health targeted case management services to initiate a 

competitive proposal process at least every two years. 

Adult mental health targeted case management services help adults with serious 

and persistent mental illness access needed medical, social, educational, 

vocational, and other necessary services related to the client’s mental health 

needs. 

Summary 

Section Description 

1 Local contracts. 

Amends § 245.466, subd. 3. Removes obsolete language. Requires a county board to 
initiate a competitive proposal process for the procurement of contracted case 
management services at least every two years if the county board provides case 
management under contract with other individuals or agencies. Requires the 
competitive proposal process to include evaluation criteria to ensure that the county 
maintains a culturally specific program for case management services adequate to 
meet the needs of the county population. 

Provides an August 1, 2024, effective date, and applies this change to contracts 
entered into or renewed on or after that date. 
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